
Spring 2 

Maths: 

In Maths we will be working on: 

 

Length and Perimeter (m, cm, mm, comparing 

lengths, adding and subtracting lengths, measuring 

perimeter) 

 

Fractions (unit and non-unit fractions, tenths, 

fractions as numbers, fractions of a set of objects) 

 

Our school values are 

thankfulness, respect, 

perseverance and 

forgiveness. 

 

This term we will be 

focussing on 

perseverance and 

respect. 

Our values 

Dates for your diary… 

Thursday 5
th

 March – World Book Day 

Friday 13
th

 March – Sport Relief 

20
th

 – 26
th

 March – Book Fair 

Tuesday 24
th

 and Thursday 26
th

 March – 

Parents Evening 

Year 3 and year 4 are hoping to go on 

a joint school trip this half term. More 

information will follow. 

English: 

Our key text for this half term is ‘The 

Miraculous Journey of Edward Tulane’ by 

Kate DiCamillo. 

We will be writing to inform. Over the half 

term we will be writing letters and recounts. 

 

Topic: 

This half term our topic is Food, glorious 

food. 

We will be learning about nutrition as part of 

animals, including humans in Science and 

cooking and nutrition in Design and 

Technology. 

What we are learning… 

Mrs Hey will be teaching the 

class on a Wednesday. In RE, 

children will be finding out 

why festivals are important 

to religious communities. 

Computing will focus on 

grouping and simulate 

activities. 

 

Indoor PE continues to be on 

a Tuesday. Outdoor PE will 

be on a Wednesday with Jak. 

Please ensure your child has 

the correct PE kit on these 

days. Ear rings must be 

removed. 

 

Please encourage your child 

to read for at least 10 

minutes every day. Please 

also support your child in 

practising their spellings. 

 

Times Tables Rockstars is 

rewarded in our celebration 

assembly every Friday. 
Children should try and access 
this as much as possible so that 
we can climb the leader board. 

Reminders… 


